
	

	

	

On	Monday	week	10,	most	of	the	year	
6/7’s	of	Woodend	Primary	went	on	a	
school	trip	to	Canberra	on	3	buses	to	
learn	about	Australia’s	Democracy	
System	and	
History.	

The	feelings	
I	had	before	
we	left	for	
Canberra	
were	unexplainable	and	when	we	
arrived	at	the	motel	I	felt	nervous	
about	what	was	waiting	ahead	for	me.	
Knowing	that	I	was	miles	away	from	my	
family	was	a	little	uncomfortable	but	
the	excitement	of	Canberra	distracted	
me	from	the	sad	thoughts.	

Floriade	was	my	most	favourite	thing	to	
do.	There	were	many	things	to	explore	
and	eat.	We	had	tickets	given	to	us	by	
the	teachers	to	go	on	the	Ferris	wheel,	
the	view	was	amazing!		

		

	

The	Dinosaur	museum	was	the	last	
Night	time	activity	for	our	Canberra	
trip.	I	learnt	so	much	at	the	museum.	
My	favourite	part	thing	to	learn	was	
that	my	own	budgie	is	in	fact	a	
Dinosaur
.	

I	really	
enjoyed	
the	
Portrait	
Gallery	
because	
we	got	
to	draw	as	well	as	looking	at	some	
really	good	paintings.	The	first	drawing	
I	did	was	a	picture	of	a	blind	musician	
and	we	had	to	capture	the	light	and	
darks	of	the	picture.	The	next	painting	
we	had	to	copy	was	of	Captain	James	
Cook	which	wasn’t	as	good	as	my	first.	
We	studied	it	for	a	while	then	faced	the	
opposite	way	and	drew	it	the	way	we	
remembered	the	painting.	

I	really	enjoyed	going	on	this	trip	and	I	
would	have	been	extremely	
disappointed	if	I	had	decided	not	to	go.	
Canberra	was	a	fantastic	experience.	

By	Emma	Dudley	

					

										



	

	

	


